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 David Taylor COMMNT2015/7138/P 18/02/2016  15:50:57 We are owners of the ground floor flat at 2 Cantelowes Road which is at present let.  When the studio  

now known as 44 Murray Mews was built  we raised no objection as this was only one storey, We think 

at the time this was to be used as a studio for 1 Cantelowes Road. To extend 2.7m above the current 

height and go down into the basement, creating a town house we find excessive and will impact on the 

light in our garden and enable owners to look directly into and be imposing on 1, 2 & 3 Cantelowes 

Road.  This is supposed to be a conservation area, we wish our objection to be noted.

David & Susan Taylor

5 Holman Mews

Canterbury
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